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NOTICE FROM THE BOARD OF HEALTH 

Re: JANUARY 2023 ANNUAL DOG/CAT LICENSE RENEWAL    

Pursuant to Borough Code Chapter 146, all dog/cat licenses are renewable in January of each year. 

Below is the link for the application. For your convenience we can license your dog or cat through the 

mail. Just fill out the application located on the Borough’s website; www.southplainfieldnj.com and go 

to “Forms” then scroll down to find the “Dog & Cat License Application”. Submit necessary proof of valid 

rabies vaccination through November of the current year along with the required fee and postage paid 

envelope, and we will be happy to mail you the license and tag for your pet.   Checks are payable to 

“South Plainfield Health Dept.”  

Please be advised that the annual 2023 Rabies Clinic for South Plainfield will be scheduled again for May 

2023. Date to be announced in the coming months. All residents of Middlesex County are also welcome 

to attend any free Rabies Clinic throughout the County as another option.   

Remember, all Residents are legally required to vaccinate and license their dogs/cats, therefore, please 

consult with your veterinarian regarding rabies vaccinations.    

*Please note that 2023 pet licenses cannot be issued any sooner than January 2023 after our system 

has rolled over.  

Direct link for pet license application:  

http://www.southplainfieldnj.com/spnj/Forms/HEALTH%20DEPARTMENT%20FORMS/DOG%20%26%20

CAT%20LICENSE%20APPLICATION.pdf?1603976650 
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